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Nights in White Castle
Two behind-the-scenes players in the edward
snowden story reflect on the meaning of
snowden's revelations in our age of
surveillance One day in the spring of 2013, a
box appeared outside a fourth-floor apartment
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door in Brooklyn, New York. The recipient,
who didn't know the sender, only knew she was
supposed to bring this box to a friend, who
would ferry it to another friend. This was
Edward Snowden's box--materials proving that
the U.S. government had built a massive
surveillance apparatus and used it to spy on
its own people--and the friend on the end of
this chain was filmmaker Laura Poitras. Thus
the biggest national security leak of the
digital era was launched via a remarkably
analog network, the US Postal Service. This
is just one of the odd, ironic details that
emerges from the story of how Jessica Bruder
and Dale Maharidge, two experienced
journalists but security novices (and the
friends who received and ferried the box) got
drawn into the Snowden story as behind-thescenes players. Their initially stumbling,
increasingly paranoid, and sometimes comic
efforts to help bring Snowden's leaks to
light, and ultimately, to understand their
significance, unfold in an engrossing
narrative that includes emails and diary
entries from Poitras. This is an illuminating
story on the status of transparency, privacy,
and trust in the age of surveillance. With an
appendix suggesting what citizens and
activists can do to protect privacy and
democracy.

The Minds Behind the Games
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A comprehensive overview of the evolution of
video games covering topics such as, "Atari
revolution;" "rise of cartridge-based
consoles;" American video game industry;
international video game industry; "Apple
Mac;" "Nintendo Entertainment System;" Sega
video games; PlayStation video games; and
"girl gaming."

Snowden's Box
Originally published in 1976, this book by a
group of engineers, each distinguished for
work in their field, describes the
achievements of I. K. Brunel, the giant among
nineteenth-century engineers, whose works
include the Clifton Suspension Bridge, and
three famous ships, Great Western, Great
Britain and Great Eastern.

No Map to This Country
LEGENDARY founding KISS drummer Peter
“Catman” Criss has lived an incredible life
in music, from the streets of Brooklyn to the
social clubs of New York City to the ultimate
heights of rock ’n’ roll success and excess.
KISS formed in 1973 and broke new ground with
their elaborate makeup, live theatrics, and
powerful sound. The band emerged as one of
the most iconic hard rock acts in music
history. Peter Criss, the Catman, was the
heartbeat of the group. From an elevated
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perch on his pyrotechnic drum riser, he had a
unique vantage point on the greatest rock
show of all time, with the KISS Army looking
back at him night after night. Peter
Criscuola had come a long way from the
homemade drum set he pounded on nonstop as a
kid growing up in Brooklyn in the fifties. He
endured lean years, street violence, and the
rollercoaster music scene of the sixties, but
he always knew he’d make it. Makeup to
Breakup is Peter Criss’s eye-opening journey
from the pledge to his ma that he’d one day
play Madison Square Garden to doing just
that. He conquered the rock world—composing
and singing his band’s all-time biggest hit,
“Beth” (1976)—but he also faced the perils of
stardom and his own mortality, including drug
abuse, treatment in 1982, near-suicides, two
broken marriages, and a hard-won battle with
breast cancer. Criss opens up with a level of
honesty and emotion previously unseen in any
musician’s memoir. Makeup to Breakup is the
definitive and heartfelt account of one of
rock’s most iconic figures, and the
importance of faith and family. Rock ’n’ roll
has been chronicled many times, but never
quite like this.

Minecraft
Originally published in hardcover in 2009.

Don't Be a Victim
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The life and career of the legendary
developer celebrated as the “godfather of
computer gaming,” and creator of
Civilization. Over his four-decade career,
Sid Meier has produced some of the world’s
most popular video games, including Sid
Meier’s Civilization, which has sold more
than 51 million units worldwide and
accumulated more than one billion hours of
play. Sid Meier’s Memoir! is the story of an
obsessive young computer enthusiast who
helped launch a multibillion-dollar industry.
Writing with warmth and ironic humor, Meier
describes the genesis of his influential
studio, MicroProse, founded in 1982 after a
trip to a Las Vegas arcade, and recounts the
development of landmark games, from vintage
classics like Pirates! and Railroad Tycoon,
to Civilization and beyond. Articulating his
philosophy that a video game should be “a
series of interesting decisions,” Meier also
shares his perspective on the history of the
industry, the psychology of gamers, and
fascinating insights into the creative
process, including his rules of good game
design.

Replay
"An invaluable resource for novice and
experienced gamers alike." — Sid Meier,
Creator of Civilization Save $$$! See Inside
for Coupons! Find, Play, and Win the Best
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Games on the Internet! Feel like taking the
wheel of an Indy race car? Commanding your
forces against the evil empire? Or simply
grabbing a cue and hitting the old electronic
ball? Trust gaming expert John Kaufeld to
take you straight to the best online games.
With direct links to the hottest games on the
Net and a wealth of gaming tips — including
advice on which games you may not want your
kids playing — Games Online For Dummies®
takes you on an exciting tour of the Wild Net
Yonder. Inside, find helpful advice on how
to: Play games on major game services like
the Internet Gaming Zone, HEAT.NET, Mplayer,
and more Trick commercial games into playing
through the Internet with Kali and Kahn
Figure out what to play, where to play, and
how to make your computer play better with
our special Internet Directory Chat with
fellow gamers — and find worthy opponents
Join the online gaming communities inside
America Online and CompuServe Turn your
computer into the ultimate game machine CDROM Includes Multiplayer Demos of: StarCraft
You Don't Know Jack the Netshow HardBall 6
Age of Empires Shanghai Dynasty MindSpring
Internet Access Shareware programs are fully
functional, free trial versions of
copyrighted programs. If you like particular
programs, register with their authors for a
nominal fee and receive licenses, enhanced
versions, and technical support. Freeware
programs are free, copyrighted games,
applications, and utilities. You can copy
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them to as many PCs as you like — free — but
they have no technical support. System
Requirements: 133 or faster Pentium PC with
Windows 95/98; 24MB RAM (32MB recommended);
double-speed (2X) or faster CD-ROM drive; and
an Internet connection (14,400 bps or faster
modem — regular access charges apply)

101 Best Rowing Workouts
"The fascinating story of how Unix began and
how it took over the world. Brian Kernighan
was a member of the original group of Unix
developers, the creator of several
fundamental Unix programs, and the co-author
of classic books like "The C Programming
Language" and "The Unix Programming
Environment."--

Pixel Art for Game Developers
Through the stories of gaming's greatest
innovations and most beloved creations,
journalist Harold Goldberg captures the
creativity, controversy--and passion--behind
the videogame's meteoric rise to the top of
the pop-culture pantheon. Over the last fifty
years, video games have grown from
curiosities to fads to trends to one of the
world's most popular forms of mass
entertainment. But as the gaming industry
grows in numerous directions and everyone
talks about the advance of the moment, few
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explore and seek to understand the forces
behind this profound evolution. How did we
get from Space Invaders to Grand Theft Auto?
How exactly did gaming become a $50 billion
industry and a dominant pop culture form?
What are the stories, the people, the
innovations, and the fascinations behind this
incredible growth? Through extensive
interviews with gaming's greatest innovators,
both its icons and those unfairly forgotten
by history, All Your Base Are Belong To Us
sets out to answer these questions, exposing
the creativity, odd theories--and
passion--behind the twenty-first century's
fastest-growing medium. Go inside the
creation of: Grand Theft Auto * World of
Warcraft * Bioshock * Kings Quest * Bejeweled
* Madden Football * Super Mario Brothers *
Myst * Pong * Donkey Kong * Crash Bandicoot *
The 7th Guest * Tetris * Shadow Complex *
Everquest * The Sims * And many more! From
the Trade Paperback edition.

Atari Inc
Presents a dual biography of John Carmack and
John Romero, the creators of the video games
Doom and Quake, assessing the impact of their
creation on American pop culture and
revealing how their success eventually
destroyed their relationship.

Twisting Fate
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An inventor, adventurer, entrepreneur,
collector, and entertainer, and son of
legendary scientist-astronaut Owen Garriott,
Richard Garriott de Cayeux has been behind
some of the most exciting undertakings of our
time. A legendary pioneer of the online
gaming industry—and a member of every gaming
Hall of Fame—Garriott invented the multiplayer online game, and coined the term
“Avatar” to describe an individual’s online
character. A lifelong adventurer and member
of the Explorers Club, Garriott has used the
fortune he amassed from the gaming business
to embark on a number of thrilling
expeditions. He has plumbed the depths of the
Atlantic ocean to see the remains of the
Titanic, hunted for meteorites in Antarctica,
and in 2008 became one of the first private
citizens to be launched into space. Richard
has been one of the foremost pioneers of the
private space industry, investing his time
and energy into making space travel more
accessible. In this fascinating memoir,
Garriott invites readers on the great
adventure that is his life. Yet his is no
ordinary autobiography; throughout, Garriott
engages readers with interactive activities
and challenges them with “secret codes” for
his games. An audacious genius with an
insatiable curiosity and an irrepressible
playfulness, Garriott takes readers on an
unforgettable intellectual experience that is
enlightening, adventurous, and fun.
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The Official Guide to Sid Meier's
Civilization
Discover gripping true crime stories and the
surprising tools you need to keep you and
your family safe -- from iconic legal
commentator, TV journalist, and New York
Times bestselling author Nancy Grace. Nancy
Grace wasn't always the iconic legal
commentator we know today. One moment changed
her entire future forever: her fiancé Keith
was murdered just before their wedding.
Driven to deliver justice for other crime
victims, Nancy became a felony prosecutor and
for a decade, put the "bad guys" behind bars
in inner-city Atlanta. Now, with a new and
potentially life-saving book, Nancy puts her
crime-fighting expertise to work to empower
you stay safe in the face of daily dangers.
Packed with practical advice and invaluable
prevention tips, Don't Be a Victim shows you
how to: Fend off threats of assaults, carjack and home invasion Defend yourself
against online stalking, computer hackers and
financial fraudsters Stay safe in your own
home, at school and other public settings
like parking garages, elevators and campsites
Protect yourself while shopping, driving and
even on vacation With insights on so many
potential threats, you'll be empowered to
protect yourself and your children at home
and in the world at large by being proactive!
Nancy's crime-fighting expertise helps keep
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you, your family, and those you love out of
harm's way.

Truth, Lies, and O-Rings
In 1982 -- the era of Apple II and Commodore
64 -- 17-year-old college freshman and
aspiring game designer Jordan Mechner began
keeping a private journal. This first volume
is a candid account of the personal, creative
and technical struggles that led to his
breakthrough success with Karateka, which
topped bestseller charts in 1985, and planted
the seeds of his next game, Prince of Persia.

Gamelife
As heard on the New Yorker Radio Hour: The
triumphant and "engaging history" (The New
Yorker) of the young women who devised a
winning strategy that defeated Nazi U-boats
and delivered a decisive victory in the
Battle of the Atlantic. By 1941, Winston
Churchill had come to believe that the
outcome of World War II rested on the battle
for the Atlantic. A grand strategy game was
devised by Captain Gilbert Roberts and a
group of ten Wrens (members of the Women's
Royal Naval Service) assigned to his team in
an attempt to reveal the tactics behind the
vicious success of the German U-boats. Played
on a linoleum floor divided into painted
squares, it required model ships to be moved
Page 11/34

Bookmark File PDF Sid Meiers Memoir A Life In
Computer Games
across a make-believe ocean in a manner
reminiscent of the childhood game,
Battleship. Through play, the designers
developed "Operation Raspberry," a countermaneuver that helped turn the tide of World
War II. Combining vibrant novelistic
storytelling with extensive research,
interviews, and previously unpublished
accounts, Simon Parkin describes for the
first time the role that women played in
developing the Allied strategy that, in the
words of one admiral, "contributed in no
small measure to the final defeat of
Germany." Rich with unforgettable cinematic
detail and larger-than-life characters, A
Game of Birds and Wolves is a heart-wrenching
tale of ingenuity, dedication, perseverance,
and love, bringing to life the imagination
and sacrifice required to defeat the Nazis at
sea.

A Game of Birds and Wolves
From a woman who’s made her living
researching breast cancer—and who lived
through it herself—a personal yet practical
guide to the medical and emotional facets of
this life-changing diagnosis A leading
oncologist at the University of California
San Francisco, Dr. Pamela Munster has advised
thousands of women on how to cope with the
realities of breast cancer, from diagnosis
through treatment and recovery. But her world
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turned upside down when, at forty-eight years
old and in otherwise perfect health, she got
a call saying that her own mammogram showed
“irregularities.” That single word thrust her
into a wholly new role—as patient, and not
only that of cancer but of the feared BRCA
gene mutation as well. Suddenly, she realized
that being a true “expert” in a disease was
far beyond the scope of her medical training,
and that she had a lot to learn if she wanted
to hold onto her precious life. Weaving
together her personal story with
groundbreaking research on BRCA—responsible
for breast cancer and many other inherited
cancers affecting both women and men—Twisting
Fate is an inspiring guide to living with the
uncertainties of cancer. With authority,
insight, and compassion, Dr. Munster uses her
voice to create a safe space for genuine
healing and honesty in a world otherwise toooften dominated by fear—and she is living
proof of how important it is to embrace all
the twists and turns of fate.

The Making of Prince of Persia
At Massive Entertainment, a Ubisoft studio, a
key division of one of the largest, most
influential companies in gaming, Managing
Director Polfeldt has had a hand in some of
the biggest video game franchises of today,
from Assassin's Creed to Far Cry to Tom
Clancy's The Division, the fastest-selling
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new series this generation which revitalized
the Clancy brand in gaming. In THE DREAM
ARCHITECTS, Polfeldt charts his course
through a charmed, idiosyncratic career which
began at the dawn of the Sony PlayStation and
Microsoft Xbox era--from successfully
pitching an Avatar game to James Cameron that
will digitally create all of Pandora to
enduring a week-long survivalist camp in the
Scandinavian forest to better understand the
post-apocalyptic future of The Division.
Along the way, Polfeldt ruminates on how the
video game industry has grown and changed,
how and when games became art, and the
medium's expanding artistic and storytelling
potential. He shares what it's like to manage
a creative process that has ballooned from a
low-six-figure expense with a team of a half
dozen people to a transatlantic production of
five hundred employees on a single project
with a production budget of over a hundred
million dollars. A rare firsthand account of
the golden age of game development told in
vivid detail, THE DREAM ARCHITECTS is a
seminal work about the biggest entertainment
medium of today.

The Hero of Numbani (Overwatch #1)
Immerse yourself in 45 spectacularly imagined
virtual cities, from Arkham City to Whiterun,
in this beautifully illustrated unofficial
guide. Spanning decades of digital history,
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this is the ultimate travel guide and atlas
of the gamer imagination. Dimopoulos invites
readers to share his vision of dozens of
different gaming franchises like never
before: discover Dimopoulos’s Half-Life 2’s
City 17, Yakuza 0’s Kamurocho, Fallout’s New
Vegas, Super Mario Odyssey’s New Donk City,
and many more. Each chapter of this virtual
travel guide consists of deep dives into the
history and lore of these cities from an inuniverse perspective. Illustrated with
original color ink drawings and—of
course—gorgeous and detailed maps, readers
can explore the nostalgic games of their
youth as well as modern hits. Sidebars based
on the author’s research tell behind-thescenes anecdotes and reveal the real-world
stories that inspired these iconic virtual
settings. With a combination of stylish
original maps, illustrations, and insightful
commentary and analysis, this is a must-have
for video game devotees, world-building fans,
and game design experts.

Sid Meier's Alpha Centauri
In a novel based on the hit computer game,
the United Nations colonial starship Unity
finally reaches the only habitable planet
orbiting Alpha Centauri's primary star, but a
mysterious malfunction destroys the ship,
killing the captain and sending seven
colonial factions to various regions of the
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planet. Original.

Sid Meier's Memoir!: A Life in Computer
Games
The untold story of how Japan became a
cultural superpower through the fantastic
inventions that captured—and transformed—the
world’s imagination. “A masterful book driven
by deep research, new insights, and powerful
storytelling.”—W. David Marx, author of
Ametora: How Japan Saved American Style The
Walkman. Karaoke. Pikachu. Pac-Man. Akira.
Emoji. We’ve all fallen in love with one or
another of Japan’s pop-culture creations,
from the techy to the wild to the superkawaii. But as Japanese media veteran Matt
Alt proves in this brilliant investigation of
Tokyo’s pop-fantasy complex, we don’t know
the half of it. Japan’s toys, gadgets, and
imaginary worlds didn’t merely entertain.
They profoundly transformed the way we live.
In the 1970s and ’80s, Japan seemed to exist
in some near future, gliding on the superior
technology of Sony and Toyota while the West
struggled to catch up. Then a catastrophic
1990 stock-market crash ushered in the “lost
decades” of deep recession and social
dysfunction. The end of the boom times should
have plunged Japan into irrelevance, but
that’s precisely when its cultural clout
soared—when, once again, Japan got to the
future a little ahead of the rest of us.
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Hello Kitty, the Nintendo Entertainment
System, and multimedia empires like Pokémon
and Dragon Ball Z were more than marketing
hits. Artfully packaged, dangerously cute,
and dizzyingly fun, these products made Japan
the forge of the world’s fantasies, and gave
us new tools for coping with trying times.
They also transformed us as we consumed
them—connecting as well as isolating us in
new ways, opening vistas of imagination and
pathways to revolution. Through the stories
of an indelible group of artists, geniuses,
and oddballs, Pure Invention reveals how
Japanese ingenuity remade global culture and
may have created modern life as we know it.
It’s Japan’s world; we’re just gaming,
texting, singing, and dreaming in it.

The Works of Isambard Kingdom Brunel
NATIONAL BESTSELLER Developing video
games—hero's journey or fool's errand? The
creative and technical logistics that go into
building today's hottest games can be more
harrowing and complex than the games
themselves, often seeming like an endless
maze or a bottomless abyss. In Blood, Sweat,
and Pixels, Jason Schreier takes readers on a
fascinating odyssey behind the scenes of
video game development, where the creator may
be a team of 600 overworked underdogs or a
solitary geek genius. Exploring the artistic
challenges, technical impossibilities,
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marketplace demands, and Donkey Kong-sized
monkey wrenches thrown into the works by
corporate, Blood, Sweat, and Pixels reveals
how bringing any game to completion is more
than Sisyphean—it's nothing short of
miraculous. Taking some of the most popular,
bestselling recent games, Schreier immerses
readers in the hellfire of the development
process, whether it's RPG studio Bioware's
challenge to beat an impossible schedule and
overcome countless technical nightmares to
build Dragon Age: Inquisition; indie
developer Eric Barone's single-handed efforts
to grow country-life RPG Stardew Valley from
one man's vision into a multi-million-dollar
franchise; or Bungie spinning out from their
corporate overlords at Microsoft to create
Destiny, a brand new universe that they hoped
would become as iconic as Star Wars and Lord
of the Rings—even as it nearly ripped their
studio apart. Documenting the round-the-clock
crunches, buggy-eyed burnout, and last-minute
saves, Blood, Sweat, and Pixels is a journey
through development hell—and ultimately a
tribute to the dedicated diehards and unsung
heroes who scale mountains of obstacles in
their quests to create the best games
imaginable.

Stay Awhile and Listen: Book I
You have been awakened. Floppy disk inserted,
computer turned on, a whirring, and then this
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sentence, followed by a blinking cursor. So
begins Suspended, the first computer game to
obsess seven-year-old Michael, to worm into
his head and change his sense of reality.
Thirty years later he will write: "Computer
games have taught me the things you can't
learn from people." Gamelife is the memoir of
a childhood transformed by technology.
Afternoons spent gazing at pixelated maps and
mazes train Michael's eyes for the uncanny
side of 1980s suburban Illinois. A game about
pirates yields clues to the drama of
cafeteria politics and locker-room hazing.
And in the year of his parents' divorce, a
spaceflight simulator opens a hole in
reality. In telling the story of his youth
through seven computer games, Michael W.
Clune captures the part of childhood we live
alone.

Unix
Is the art for your video game taking too
long to create? Learning to create Pixel Art
may be the answer to your development
troubles. Uncover the secrets to creating
stunning graphics with Pixel Art for Game
Developers. The premier how-to book on Pixel
Art and Pixel Art software, it focuses on the
universal principles of the craft.The book
provide

NBA Jam
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Featuring interviews with the creators of 36
popular video games—including Deus Ex, Night
Trap, Mortal Kombat, Wasteland and NBA
Jam—this book gives a behind-the-scenes look
at the creation of some of the most
influential and iconic (and sometimes
forgotten) games of all time. Recounting
endless hours of painstaking development, the
challenges of working with mega publishers
and the uncertainties of public reception,
the interviewees reveal the creative
processes that produced some of gaming’s
classic titles.

Blood, Sweat, and Pixels
Picking up where he left off in his acclaimed
memoir Sting-Ray Afternoons, Steve Rushin
brilliantly captures a bygone era, and the
thrills of new adulthood in the early 80s. It
begins in Bloomington, Minnesota, with a
13-year-old kid staging his own author photo
that he hopes will someday grace the cover of
a book jacket. And it ends at a desk in the
legendary Time & Life building, with that
same boy-now in his early 20s and writing
professionally-reflecting on how the hell he
got there from what seems like a distant
universe. In between, Steve Rushin whisks us
along on an extraordinarily funny, tender,
and altogether unforgettable journey. From a
menial summer job at suburban Bennigan's, to
first-time college experiences in Milwaukee,
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to surviving early adulthood in seedy New
York City, this deeply touching odyssey will
remind any reader of those special moments
when they too went from innocence to
experience.

Centauri Dawn
Esports is one of the fastest growing—and
most cutthroat—industries in the world. A
confluence of technology, culture, and
determination has made this possible. Players
around the world compete for millions of
dollars in prize money, and companies like
Amazon, Coca Cola, and Intel have invested
billions. Esports are now regularly played
live on national TV. Hundreds of people have
dedicated their lives to gaming, sacrificing
their education, relationships, and even
their bodies to compete, committing
themselves with the same fervor of any
professional athlete. In Good Luck Have Fun,
author Roland Li talks to some of the biggest
names in the business and explores the
players, companies, and games that have made
it to the new major leagues. Follow Alex
Garfield as he builds Evil Geniuses, a modest
gaming group in his college dorm, into a
global, multimillion-dollar eSports empire.
Learn how Brandon Beck and Marc Merrill made
League of Legends the world’s most successful
eSports league and most popular PC game, on
track to make over $1 billion a year. See how
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Twitch.tv pivoted from a video streaming
novelty into a $1 billion startup on the back
of professional gamers. And dive into
eSports’ dark side: drug abuse, labor
troubles, and for each success story,
hundreds of people who failed to make it big.
With updates on recent developments, Good
Luck Have Fun is the essential guide to the
rise of an industry and culture that
challenge what we know about sports, games,
and competition.

Masters of Doom
A year-by-year complete history of videogames
from the late '50s through 2016.

Explore/Create
Three years ago, 32-year-old Markus "Notch"
Persson of Stockholm was an unknown and bored
computer programmer. Today, he is a multimillionaire international icon. Minecraft,
the "virtual Lego" game Markus crafted in his
free time, has become one of the most talked
about activities since Tetris. Talked about
by tens of millions of people, in fact. It is
the story of unlikely success, fast money,
and the power of digital technology to rattle
an empire. And it is about creation,
exclusion, and the feeling of not fitting in.
Here Markus opens up for the first time about
his life. About his old Lego-filled desk at
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school. About the first computer his father
brought home one day. But also about growing
up in a family marked by drug abuse and
conflict. But above all it is the story of
the fine line between seeming misfit and
creative madman, and the birth of a tech
visionary. Minecraft: The Unlikely Tale of
Markus "Notch" Persson and the Game that
Changed Everything is a Cinderella story for
the Internet age.

Good Luck Have Fun
When NBA Jam dunked its way into arcades in
1993, players discovered just how fun
basketball can be when freed from rules,
refs, and gravity itself. But just a few
years after the billion-dollar hit conquered
the world, developer Midway, publisher
Acclaim, and video arcades themselves fell
off the map. How did a simple two-on-two
basketball game become MVP of the arcade, and
how did this champ lose its title? Journalist
Reyan Ali dives deep into the saga, tracking
the people and decisions that shaped the
series. You'll get to know mischievous Jam
architect Mark Turmell, go inside Midway's
Chicago office where hungry young talent
tapped into cutting-edge tech, and explore
the sequels, spin-offs, and tributes that
came in the game's wake. Built out of
exhaustive research and original interviews
with a star-studded cast —including Turmell
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and his original development team, iconic
commentator Tim Kitzrow, businessmen and
developers at Midway and Acclaim alike,
secret characters George Clinton and DJ Jazzy
Jeff, Doom co-creator John Romero, and 1990s
NBA demigods Glen Rice and Shaq—Ali's NBA Jam
returns you to an era when coin-op was king.

Makeup to Breakup
The creator of one of the most innovative and
best-selling video games of all time gives an
unvarnished look into the process in this oneof-a-kind compilation. Before Prince of
Persia was a best-selling video game
franchise and a Disney movie, it was an Apple
II computer game created and programmed by
one person, Jordan Mechner. Mechner's candid
and revealing journals from the time capture
the journey from his parents’ basement to the
forefront of the fast-growing 1980s video
game industry and the creative, technical,
and personal struggles that brought the
prince into being and ultimately into the
homes of millions of people worldwide. Now,
on the 30th anniversary of Prince of Persia’s
release, Mechner looks back at the journals
he kept from 1985 to 1993, offering new
insights into the game that established him
as a pioneer of cinematic storytelling in the
industry. This beautifully illustrated and
annotated collector’s edition includes: 300
pages of Jordan’s original journals, PresentPage 24/34
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day margin notations by Jordan adding
explanation, context, and affectionate
cartoons of real-life characters, Archival
visuals illustrating the stages of the game’s
creation, Work-in-progress sketches,
rotoscoped animation, screen shots, interface
design, memos, and more, A full-color 32-page
"Legacy" section in which Jordan and fans
share Prince of Persia memories from the past
30 years, including the Ubisoft games and
Disney movie. The Making of Prince of Persia
is both a tribute to a timeless classic, and
an indelible look at the creative process
that will resonate with retro-gaming fans,
game developers, and writers, artists, and
creators of all stripes.

Virtual Cities: An Atlas & Exploration
of Video Game Cities
Atari Inc. - Business is Fun, the book that
goes behind the company that was synonymous
with the popularization of 'video games.'
Nearly 8 years in the making, Atari Inc. Business is Fun is comprised of thousands of
researched documents, hundreds of interviews,
and access to materials never before
available. An amazing 800 pages (including
nearly 300 pages of rare, never before seen
photos, memos and court documents), this book
details Atari's genesis from an idea between
an engineer and a visionary in 1969 to a
nearly $2 billion dollar juggernaut, and
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ending with a $538 million death spiral
during 1984. A testament to the people that
worked at this beloved company, the book is
full of their personal stories and insights.
Learn about topics like: * All the behind the
scenes stories surrounding the creation of
the company's now iconic games and products.
* The amazing story of Atari's very own
"Xerox PARC" research facility up in the
foothills of the Sierra Mountains * The full
recounting of Steve Jobs's time at Atari,
with comments from the people he worked with
on projects and the detailed story of the
creation of Atari Breakout, including input
by Steve Wozniak on his development of the
prototype, and how it couldn't be used and
another Atari engineer would have to make the
final production Breakout arcade game
instead. * The creation of "Rick Rats Big
Cheese Restaurants" which later became "Chuck
E. Cheese's" * How Atari Inc. faltered and
took down an entire industry with it before
being put on the chopping block. If you've
ever wanted to learn about the truth behind
the creation of this iconic company told
directly by the people who made FUN for a
living, then this is the book for you!

The Making of Karateka
A heartbreaking yet also funny and ultimately
empowering memoir revealing the a multi-year
journey into the latest science and
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treatments in order to rescue her kids and
her family from autism.

Significant Zero
The world still needs heroes. Are you with
us? Enter the first-ever original novel for
Overwatch, the worldwide gaming sensation
from Blizzard Entertainment!

The Dream Architects
"An award-winning videogame writer offers a
rare behind-the-scenes look inside the gaming
industry, and expands on how games are
transformed from mere toys into meaningful,
artistic experiences"--

Games Online For Dummies
Pure Invention
Based on the best-selling computer game, this
is a story-rich, fascinating world filled
with the tension of geo-political forces in
confrontation. For thsoe who play the game,
here is the chanve to get on Planet and
witness it on a flesh and bone level. Earth
has self destructed. Only one ship escapes
with a selection of people from around the
world to colonize a new planet. Upon their
arrival, the captain is mysteriously murdered
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and the colonizers disperse, forming
factions, each with distinct philosophies on
how to prosper in their new home.

Sid Meier's Memoir!
"The life and career of the legendary
developer celebrated as the "godfather of
computer gaming," and creator of
Civilization. Over his four-decade career,
Sid Meier has produced some of the world's
most popular video games, including Sid
Meier's Civilization, which has sold more
than 51 million units worldwide and
accumulated more than one billion hours of
play. Sid Meier's Memoir! is the story of an
obsessive young computer enthusiast who
helped launch a multibillion-dollar industry.
Writing with warmth and ironic humor, Meier
describes the genesis of his influential
studio, MicroProse, founded in 1982 after a
trip to a Las Vegas arcade, and recounts the
development of landmark games, from vintage
classics like Pirates! and Railroad Tycoon,
to Civilization and beyond. Articulating his
philosophy that a video game should be "a
series of interesting decisions," Meier also
shares his perspective on the history of the
industry, the psychology of gamers, and
fascinating insights into the creative
process, including his rules of good game
design"-Page 28/34
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Programming Machine Learning
The Walkthrough offers a rare peek behind the
curtain of the secretive video game industry
from an unlikely perspective, that of a
career strategy guide writer. For eighteen
years, Doug Walsh was one of the most
prolific authors of officially licensed video
game strategy guides. One part memoir and one
part industry tell-all, The Walkthrough takes
players on an entertaining march through
gaming’s recent history, from the dawn of the
PlayStation to the Xbox 360 and Nintendo
Switch. Follow along as Walsh retraces his
career and reveals how the books were made,
what it was like writing guides to some of
the industry’s most celebrated — and derided
— titles, and why the biggest publishers of
guidebooks are no longer around. Walsh
devotes entire chapters to many of gaming’s
most popular franchises, including Tony
Hawk’s Pro Skater, Gears of War, and Diablo,
among others. From inauspicious beginnings
with Daikatana to authoring the books for the
entire Bioshock trilogy, with plenty of
highs, lows, and Warp Pipes along the way,
Walsh delivers a rare treat to twenty-first
century gamers. The Walkthrough is sure to
satisfy the curiosity of anyone who grew up
with the works of BradyGames and Prima Games
sprawled across their laps. With over one
hundred books to his credit, and countless
weeks spent at many of the most famous
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studios in North America, he is uniquely
qualified to give an insider’s perspective of
a little-known niche within the multi-billiondollar industry.

All Your Base Are Belong to Us
The Walkthrough
Get fit with 101 rowing workouts for all
levels. Rowing is one of the most effective
activities you can do for overall fitness and
health. It provides a full-body workout,
increases endurance, and boosts aerobic
performance while being easy enough on the
joints for those looking for low-impact
cardio. 101 Best Rowing Workouts is a
compilation of essential exercise programs
for everyone wanting to erg their way to
health. The book includes additional
information on the benefits of rowing, the
best way to start rowing, basic techniques,
common errors and key workouts for beginners,
those focused on weight loss, runners,
strength training, postpartum, and more.

Phoenix IV
You've decided to tackle machine learning because you're job hunting, embarking on a
new project, or just think self-driving cars
are cool. But where to start? It's easy to be
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intimidated, even as a software developer.
The good news is that it doesn't have to be
that hard. Master machine learning by writing
code one line at a time, from simple learning
programs all the way to a true deep learning
system. Tackle the hard topics by breaking
them down so they're easier to understand,
and build your confidence by getting your
hands dirty. Peel away the obscurities of
machine learning, starting from scratch and
going all the way to deep learning. Machine
learning can be intimidating, with its
reliance on math and algorithms that most
programmers don't encounter in their regular
work. Take a hands-on approach, writing the
Python code yourself, without any libraries
to obscure what's really going on. Iterate on
your design, and add layers of complexity as
you go. Build an image recognition
application from scratch with supervised
learning. Predict the future with linear
regression. Dive into gradient descent, a
fundamental algorithm that drives most of
machine learning. Create perceptrons to
classify data. Build neural networks to
tackle more complex and sophisticated data
sets. Train and refine those networks with
backpropagation and batching. Layer the
neural networks, eliminate overfitting, and
add convolution to transform your neural
network into a true deep learning system.
Start from the beginning and code your way to
machine learning mastery. What You Need: The
examples in this book are written in Python,
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but don't
language:
need very
only need
brain.

worry if you don't know this
you'll pick up all the Python you
quickly. Apart from that, you'll
your computer, and your code-adept
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